COVID-19 Update: July, 2020

In compliance with New Jersey Executive Orders currently in place, Riverton Yacht Club is now
supporting recreational sailing activities.

RYC facilities remain closed to the general public (so please remember to close gates and parking lot
chain behind you). Facilities are open on a limited basis to support recreational sailing and the Learn to
Sail program. Men’s and Women’s bathrooms are open (one person at a time). The upstairs and kitchen
otherwise remain closed for general use at this time.

Stewards are now on duty to support sailing activities Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday evenings.
Stewards will also be present from 11am-5pm on weekends.

While on RYC premises, members should follow applicable National, State, and Local regulations related
to COVID19. Social distancing should be adhered to and face coverings are required if social distancing
recommendations are not feasible.

On behalf of the RYC Board of Directors, thanks to our members for their support as the Club navigates
an unprecedented and fluid situation while continuing to support our primary mission of sailing on the
Delaware.

Sincerely,

Glenn Smyth Jr, Commodore,
and the RYC Board of Directors



